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Hello everyone. 

This week we have been exploring ourselves, our life cycle and 
how we grow.  

In our writing we wrote about things we could or couldn’t do as 
a baby, things we can do now we’re 4 and 5 and things we will 
be able to do when we grow up. 

In maths we have been ordering people by age. We helped some 
friends decide who could go on the swing first by ordering them 
by age; youngest to oldest. We then helped a teacher put her 
children on to the coach in age order. Finally we helped a 
family decide who could open their Easter eggs first by ordering 
them by age, this time, oldest to youngest. 

In preparation for our music concert, we have been busy making 
a barge from junk modelling and some sailor hats. These will 
accompany our class song – What do we do when the barge rolls 
in? 

House Points 

Well done everyone!  

Matthew – Annabelle 

Mark – Mia 

Luke – Molly 

John - Kate 

 

Good Work 
We celebrated Malachy’s 
hard work in assembly 
today. He has been busy 
looking out for different 

birds visiting our garden. He 
has worked hard to record 
the birds he spotted! Well 

done  
 

Show and Tell 
We looked at two lovely creative pieces of work; a painting of a beach and a Queen’s 
crown. We were excited for our friend who is going to see The Sound of Music 
performance tomorrow! We were inspired by a ‘scratch and sketch’ book; we’re going to 
have a go at making our own scratch and sketch pictures next week! We looked at a special 
bear – what a lovely baptism gift. Finally, we enjoyed looking at our friend’s photo of a 
huge bunch of brussel sprouts! We had lots of questions like “Where did you get them 

from?” and “Did you eat them all?” It was lovely to hear from some new friends today  
Have you ever took part in show and tell? Maybe give it a try next week! 

Please could you send 
hats, gloves and scarves 

every day  

 

Lost property  
We have lots of 
hairbands, clips, 

bobbles, gloves, toys, 
figures – general 
bits and bobs that 
we’ve collected over 

the year. Please feel 
free to come and 

claim  

 

Reminder 
Please, please try to 

remember water bottles every 
day. As you can imagine, lots 
of spills happen when we use 

cups. 

 


